BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA
DATE : JUNE 20, 2022
TO : BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM : JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR LICENSED STAFF

COMMENTS:

Due to the number of students in early childhood programs it is the administration’s
recommendation to add a part time Early Childhood Family Education teacher and
increase a part time Early Childhood Special Education teacher to full time. Therefore, an
additional 0.20 FTE Early Childhood Special Education teacher and a 0.8 FTE Early
Childhood Family Education teacher are needed.

ACTION:

The motion was offered by , seconded by , and carried () to add
0.20 FTE Early Childhood Special Education teacher and 0.8 FTE Early Childhood
Family Education teacher for the 2022-2023 school year.



